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10 February 2023    Reg. No.: W0211-03 

 

Further Notice under the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, in respect 

of a licence review from ERAS ECO Limited for an installation located at  ERAS ECO Ltd, 

Foxhole, Youghal, County Cork 

 

 

Dear Sir, 
 

I refer to the EPA’s notice of 8 March 2022 requesting information in respect of your licence 

review  application and to your response received on the 8 June 2022.  

 

You are advised that there remains outstanding information, as required under the EPA 

(Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, as amended. 

 

You are therefore required to submit the outstanding information detailed below: 

  

1. Evidence of planning permission to allow the acceptance and digestion of 65,000 tonnes/per 

year of organic waste, or in its place confirmation from An Bord Pleanála that additional 

planning permission is not required. [Regulation (9)(2)(e)] 

 

With a view to advancing this application for determination, the above mentioned 

information should be submitted to the EPA by 24 February 2023. 

 

Your prompt attention to this matter is requested. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


